
 
Application to Reception Class 

September 2024 
 
 
 

The deadline for applications for child(ren) to start school in Reception in September 2024 closed 
on Monday 15 January 2024. If you have not made an application yet, please do so as soon as 
possible via Shropshire Council’s -  Synergy - Homepage (shropshire.gov.uk) 
 
Please note that if you do not make an online application, your child will not be allocated a 
school place. Attendance at a nursery does not mean a place in Reception will be available.  

 
If you have any queries regarding the application process, please contact the School Admissions 

Team via email school-admissions@shropshire.gov.uk 
 

https://ems.shropshire.gov.uk/SynergyWeb/
mailto:school-admissions@shropshire.gov.uk

